
THE ROYAL TRUST COMPANY
EXECUTORS AND TRUSTEES

OFFICE OF THE 
GENERAL MANAGER MONTREAL

Ninth 
May , 
1925.

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G. C.M. G. ,K. C. B., 
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McGill University,
Montreal.

Re; THE CANADIAN CLUE OF MONTREAL

My dear Sir Arthur,

I have received your letter of the 7th instant, 
addressed to me as President of The Canadian Club of 
Montreal, and shall be glad to present it to the 
Committee of the Club at its next meeting which will 
probably not be until September as the Committee has 
called off until the Autumn.

I am sure that the Committee will heartily sympathize 
with the suggested encouragement of social workers 
through providing the means of training, but I fear 
that I cannot hold out much hope of a contribution 
from the Club as one of the chief points which has been 
impressed upon me by a number of my predecessors in 
office is that the Club’s purposes are purely 
educational along patriotic lines end that it does not 
make contributions to any causes however worthy.
Club’s contribution to the Cenotaph was a marked 
exception due to special circumstances and authorized by 
the members themselves at a meeting specially called 
for the purpose.

I will inform you of the decision of the Committee in 
due course.

The

Yours faithfully,

Président,
The Canadian Club of Montreal.


